
From: johnsara  <johnsara >  
Sent: Thursday, August 8, 2019 1:42 PM 
To: ATR-LitIII-Information (ATR) <ATR.LitIII.Information@ATR.USDOJ.gov> 
Subject: Consent decrees 

This is Sara McLarty in Lubbock TX. I am a  long-term season ticket holder 
in the Lubbock Symphony Orchestra performances, relying on its 
leadership to present the best music in our city, a task they are carrying out 
brilliantly. Please do not make the task more expensive by abandoning the 
Consent Decrees in place since the 1940s. 

Sincerely yours, Sara McLarty 




